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WHAT’S HAPPENING IN U3A:  
With technology here to stay our Technical Coordinator has prepared an article explaining important 
usage instructions for you, in his Tech Talk: 

Now we have settled into our year of sessions this is a good time to look at how you can get the best 
use of our admin system MYU3A. You can access through our website, myallu3a.org.au and then 
going to the MYU3A tab and selecting View And Change My Details 

One of the most common problems is not knowing or remembering your member number of 
password. To recover this information, there is a FORGOT PASSWORD/ID on the login page. Click 
this and it will ask you for your email address. Enter that and you should then get an email with your 
details. 

What a busy month we’ve had. Beginning with Motorfest, a feast for car enthusiasts, closely followed 
by the Senior’s Week celebration at which, apparently, much fun was had, it  offered something for 
everyone.  Below are a couple of collages of these events, courtesy of our Events Organiser. 

Now, of course, we are about to celebrate Easter, which definitely does tend to be the ‘last Hurra’ 
before tourist-free peace and quiet descend upon us. Most of us cherish the Easter Weekend. Some for 
the pleasure of celebrating it with family and friends. The religious members of our community  
honour it for its special meaning. Whatever the reason, we all love special occasions and Easter is one 
of them. 

Myall High News 
Live, laugh and learn

Click here

AMAZING GRACE

https://youtu.be/GYMLMj-SibU?si=0IHuWLzx9Nm2X7cx
http://www.apple.com/au/
https://myallu3a.org.au
https://myu3a01.myu3a.net/cgi-bin/u3ac/u006?login+/home/www/u3amyl#no-back-button
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DID YOU KNOW that? 
• Some of our members earlier this month took the“High 

Tea” cruise, offered on the original Tea Gardens Ferry, and 
loved every minute of it. If you would like to participate in 
such an outing we encourage you to let us know so that we 
can organise it as group excursion.  

• Even though the celebration for the Singing Bridges 50th 
anniversary had to be cancelled there will still be a variety 
of festive events such as at the Tea Gardens Hotel and the 
ArtMart at Art Gallery where original artworks will be on 
offer for a very reasonable price.  

Web: www.myallu3a.org.au ~ Email:  info@myallu3a.org.au  ~   Post: P.O. Box 206  
 Tea Gardens NSW 2324 ~ Phone: 0431 523 093 

What can I do once I am in there?  

Your details – Here you can see your membership details. If 
there is any information you want to change just click on the 
UPDATE PROFILE button and make your changes and when 
finished click COMMIT. 

Class Information – here you can make changes to your 
classes. If you originally enrolled in a class but can no longer 
attend it is polite to the Convener and possibly anyone on a 
waitlist for a class, for you to delete the class from your profile. 
Simply click on CLASSES 2024 and follow the instructions on 
the next page. You can also enrol in another class on the same 
page. 

I can’t make it to a session – If you are unable to attend a 
class session or away for a while you can let you convener know 
through your profile page by inserting the dates you will be 
absent between and clicking on APOLOGISE. 

When are all my classes? – Once you have finished 
updating your details you can click on NEXT and you will get a 
summary page of your profile and classes. You can use the 
PRINT button if you have a printer attached or take a photo of 
the screen with you phone. 

When you are finished just click on EXIT to go back to our 
website. 

EMERGENCY APP
I am well aware that some 
of us absolutely do not 
want to engage more with 
our mobile phones than 
absolutely necessary and I 
fully understand the 
reluctance. Many of us 
simply wish to use it the 
way we did in ‘the good 
old’ days - make and 
receive phone calls.! Fair 
enough! However, when 
an app comes along that 
could save our life we 
should prick up our ears 
and at least find out what 
it’s all about. In brief: The 
Emergency Plus app,  
developed by Australia 
Emergency Services and 
their Government and 
Industry partners, is free 
of charge. Apparently it 
can alert emergency 
services to your location 
much quicker than you 
and your loved one could 
and thus could make the 
difference between life and 
death. To find out more 
about this, click here. 

https://www.healthdirect.gov.au/emergency-apps-and-online-tools
http://www.myallu3a.org.au/
mailto:info@myallu3a.org.au

